
To whom it may concern 
  
 
 
We, HYDAC A / S (an innovator of industrial and mobile hydraulic systems in Langhus, Norway) 
provide turnkey hydraulic control and drive systems for various industries. 
  
In our environment it is essential to have reliable and competent partners. 
  
Software4Professionals GmbH & Co. KG, based in Stuttgart / Germany and their SAP Consultant 
Bernd Brandner, are working for us in the SAP financial accounting (FI) environment since June 2013. 
They support us in the strategic reorganization of our financial and accounting systems. This is done 
by implementing and training of the SAP invoice verification (FI / MM) and Banking (eBanking , 
Automatic Processing of incoming and outgoing payments) to our FI-tools. 
  
Through the automatic processing of our incoming and outgoing payments in bank processing 
(represented in YAMBS.eBanking) we were able to achieve time savings. 
  
For our invoice FI verification process (invoices without purchase order reference), it is necessary for 
us that these bills will only be released using the 4-eyes-principle. Through the introduction of vendor 
invoice verification with YAMBS.Invoice (without purchase order reference) these invoices are sent 
automatically to the right person or group of people, which have the competence to release it. This 
implementation increases our efficiency.  
  
The same applies to the invoice verification for invoices with purchase order reference in SAP 
Materials Management. Order items can be automatically assigned to the invoice items. If there are 
any differences we also have the opportunity to clarify the differences in a workflow. These reasons 
may lead against posting and refusal of payment. 
  
I got to know Bernd Brandner as a very knowledgeable and dedicated consultant. He resolves any 
issues efficiently and in a professional manner, so that we gain sustainable solutions. No matter, if he 
is at his office in Stuttgart or here at our location in Langhus. Bernd Brandner and 
Software4Professionals GmbH & Co. KG are essential and reliable partnera for us. 
  
We are looking forward to continuing this fruitful cooperation. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any information I might provide. 
  
Magne Pedersen 
Head of FI/HR Department 


